
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

41/21 23 September 2021 

 
LILY BEACH ROAD 

ROAD OPEN 
 

The Community of Christmas Island are advised that the Lily Beach Road will be 
opened on Friday 24th September from 9:00am in the morning. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to thank the Community for their patience 
while the construction was underway.  
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Waste, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


